
Dartmouth’s Bishop Stang High
School  NHS  students  collect
food for local food pantries
Student members of Bishop Stang High School’s National Honor
Society recently held their annual Rock-a-Thon to help area
food pantries ease local families’ food insecurity.

While  the  format  was  a  little  bit  different  this  year,
students received and weighed food donations throughout this
past Friday and Saturday, October 23rd & 24th.

By the end of the drive, they had collected over 2 ½ Tons of
generously given items for local food pantries. The food will
be distributed this week to local pantries at St. Anthony’s
Church in New Bedford and St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry in
Wareham.
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Bishop Stang High School

National Honor Society:

The Sr. Teresa Trayers, SND Chapter of the National Honor
Society  at  Bishop  Stang  High  School  exists  to  create
enthusiasm for scholarship, to stimulate a desire to render



service, to promote worthy leadership, and to encourage the
development  of  character  in  pupils  of  Bishop  Stang  High
School.

School Mission:

Bishop Stang High School is a Catholic, college-preparatory
school called to share the Gospel of Jesus Christ by “making
known the goodness of God.” We holistically educate a diverse
student  body  in  a  respectful,  nurturing  and  disciplined
environment. Our school family inspires young people to excel
in  learning  and  life  through  growth  in  faith,  integrity,
knowledge and service.

To learn more about Bishop Stang High School, visit us at
www.bishopstang.org  ,  follow  us  on  Twitter  and  Instagram
@BishopStangHS, and find us on Facebook at Bishop Stang High
School.


